
	
  

Kathleen Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
September 29, 2015 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess, 
 
 
This Tariff, New York P.S.C. No. 1 – Telecommunications, issued by United 
Federal Data of New York, LLC, replaces in its entirety P.S.C. No. 1– 
Telecommunications issued by United Federal Data, LLC.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Jennifer L. Bogari 
Office Manager 
 
 
 
/JLB 
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